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September 24, 2007 
 

NOTICE OF OPPORTUNITY TO SUBMIT COMMENTS 
(By Thursday, September 27, 2007, at 3:00 p.m.) 

 
Re: Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission v. Cascade Natural Gas 

Corporation, Docket UG-060256 
 
TO ALL PARTIES: 
 
On September 14, 2007, Cascade Natural Gas Corporation (Cascade) filed an 
addendum to its proposed Conservation Plan and associated tariff sheets to implement 
its conservation programs and decoupling mechanism.  Cascade requests the 
Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission (Commission) approve the 
Addendum and allow the tariffs to become effective on October 1, 2007.   
 
On Monday, September 24, 2007, Public Counsel filed comments on Cascade’s 
filing, requesting that Cascade not begin to record deferrals under the decoupling 
mechanism until January 2008.  Public Counsel also requests the Commission require 
Cascade to clarify further its accounting of deferrals under the decoupling 
mechanism.   
 
The Commission provides an opportunity for parties to submit written 
comments addressing Public Counsel’s comments no later than 3:00 p.m. on 
Thursday, September 27, 2007.  The Commission requires responses in this 
abbreviated period to address Cascade’s filing prior to the requested October 1 
effective date.  Parties may submit documents electronically on September 27, and 
must file an original, plus eleven paper copies, of the document with the Commission 
by Noon on the following business day.  Finally, to perfect filing, parties must 
provide courtesy copies to the presiding administrative law judge and advisory staff 
as well as the parties to the proceeding. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
ANN E. RENDAHL 
Administrative Law Judge 


